

trancuska elegancja w polskich biurach



BIUROWE ŚCIANKI DZIAŁOWI

07.10.2013

H.E. Ban Ki-moon

Secretary-General

United Nations

New York, NY 10017

USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

I am pleased to confirm that our company shares the same values that are pointed out in the Ten Principles of Global Compact concerning human rights, environment and anti-corruption. Our company will gladly spread the use of those principles in every day business practice and engage partnership that advance broad UN goals. ESPES will include the Global Compact principles in the company strategy and report on company's actions in the Communication in Process annual document which will include a statement of our support signed by our chief executive, a description of practical actions taken by our company and an assesment of outcomes.

Sincerely,

masz Sierakowsk

CEO